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Dear Friends, 

It’s Trinity Sunday, a day to reflect on the majesty and mystery of the One God, Father, Son and Holy Spirit. 

It’s also of course a bank holiday weekend, and I know many are going away or having family come to visit: I 

do hope you all have a very good time. May there be chance for recovery and recuperation for us all. 

In church, our services are Morning Prayer at 9.30 at Good Shepherd, and Holy Communion at 11.00 at Christ 

Church. I enclose a sermon by Richard Shreeve, and intercessions from Samantha Haughtey, Isabelle, Emily 

and Evelyn. 

Readings: Isaiah 6: 1-8 John 3: 1-17 

Collect:  Holy God, faithful and unchanging: 

enlarge our minds with the knowledge of your truth, 

and draw us more deeply into the mystery of your love, 

that we may truly worship you, Father, Son and Holy Spirit, 

one God, now and for ever. Amen. 

Whilst we inch our way back to something approaching normality, I do remind you that social distancing 

measures remain in place, and those who are out and about in the community are recommended to take a 

lateral flow test before coming to church. 

This is the final week that services are being pre-recorded to access at home. From the beginning of June, 

what will be available online will be the actual service held in the church building. The midweek service 

continues as before, recorded at home and available on Thursday mornings. 

Keep well, and God bless, 

Phil 
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